
NORTHWEST OHIO 
OSTEOPATHIC 
ASSOCIATION 

(NWOOA) 
BOARD MEMBERS 

Invite the 
OSTEOPATHIC MEDICAL STUDENTS 

from the class of 2015  
And Past Graduates 

TO A WELCOME PICNIC 
Please join us in welcoming the class of 2015! 

 
DATE:   AUGUST 8, 2013 
TIME:        6:00 PM 
LOCATION: THREE MEADOWS PARK-  
700 Three Meadows Drive, Perrysburg, Ohio  
The park is located just north of exit 193 (U 20 W/Sandusky Street) from I 75 traveling south.  Turn right 
from exit ramp onto US 20 (Sandusky St.) in Perrysburg, Ohio.  Turn right onto Three Meadows Drive.  
The picnic will held in the Shelter area, near the pond of the Three Meadows Park 

RSVP to: 419.872.8729 or  to jstuder@nwooa.org  


